Salish Networks, Inc. — Annual FCC Form 481

Salish Networks, Inc. “Salish” hereby submits the following information in reference to our annual filing
of FCC Form 481.

1. Salish has not requested or received High Cost or Lifeline support funding for calendar year
2022.

2. USAC states that if a carrier does not receive High Cost program support (of any type) or any
Lifeline program support then a carrier is not required to file an FCC Form 481.

3. Because Salish has not received support of any type, we did not file the FCC Form 481.

As such, Salish is not able to submit a copy of the FCC Form 481 to the WUTC pursuant to 47 CFR
54,313 and 47 CFR 54.422.
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